The 1986 World Exposition Vancouver, Canada May 2 - Oct. 13, 1986

September 30, 1986

L'Exposition internationale de 1986 Vancouver, Canada 2 mai au 13 oct. 1986

> Mr. Gary Bannerman CKNW Open Line EXPO 86

Office of the Commissioner General

P.O. Box 1986 Vancouver, B.C.

Bureau du Commissaire général

V6C 2X5

Expo 86.

P.O. Box 1986 Vancouver, B.C. Canada V6C 2X5

C.P. 1986 Vancouver, C.-B. Canada V6C 2X5

Tel: (604) 668-6800 Tlx: 04-51282 OPS EXPO VCR Fax: (604) 668-2760

Dear Gary:

Alison and I were delighted to receive the photographs of the Unicorn party from Patricia and yourself, and to remember again a happy time and place.

I was also very touched by the thought you expressed in the album. It has been a monumental affair, this exposition, and few believed it possible. You were one of a handful of people who were prepared to give it a fighting chance. You were the only member of the media that I can recall who saw at the beginning what the likely out outcome would be, and forecast it with precision and hope.

For all this you deserve more than a word of thanks. I send you a Gordon Smith print, to recognize a great effort on behalf of the 1986 World Exposition.

With kindest personal regards,

Yours sincerely,

Patrick Reid Ambassador and

Commissioner General

PR:JOH:klt

Enclosure